
Diary Dates              

March 

18th Red Nose Day 

22nd Year 5 Swimming starts 

22nd/23rd Parents Evening 4-7pm 

27th Mothering Sunday 

April 

1st  School closes for Easter Holidays at           
 2.30pm 

19th School Opens Term 5 

May 

2nd Bank Holiday 

3rd   Year 4  Swimming starts 

27th School closes for Half-Term 

June 

8th  School Opens Term 6 

 

Red Nose Day 
It’s been lovely seeing everyone in red 
today. Thank you to all those who have 
participated and donated. 

 

               FRIDAY 18TH MARCH 2022  

Boughton News 

 

       An Academy  

Strictly 
Rehearsals are now complete. Good 
luck to our Year 3 & 4 dancers this 
weekend at the Deco Theatre. We 
know that you’ll make Boughton 
proud. 

Car Parking 
Many thanks to those parents who 
park considerately when dropping 
or collecting their child/ren off. 

However, we would like to remind 
parents: 

 To refrain from parking or 
dropping off on Zig Zag lines. 

 Not to block the school car 
park entrance or use it to turn 
around in. 

 Not to use the staff parking at 
the side or front of the school. 

 Not to park across neighbours 
drives or access points. 

We are requesting this to ensure the 
safety of children, parents and staff. 

 



 

Swimming 
Class swimming sessions are currently 
taking. 

Year 5 will be swimming on March 22nd, 
29th, April 19th and 26th.  

Year 4 will be swimming on May 3rd, 
10th, 17th and 24th. 

Please make sure your child has a towel, 
underwear and appropriate swimwear on 
swimming days (i.e. girls have a one-
piece swimming costume and boys’ 
swimming shorts are not too loose). All 
children will be required to wear a 
swimming hat whilst in the pool. 

All children are to come to school 
wearing their costume under their 
uniform. 

If you would like to request for your 
child to wear goggles, you need to email 
boughtonyr6@gmail.com requesting that 
they wear them, giving the reason. Please 
be mindful that a part of our swimming 
curriculum is staying safe around water 
— we don’t always have goggles on our 
person when we are around water.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Parents’ Evening 
A reminder to those parents who haven’t 
yet booked their appointment to please 
ensure they book before midnight         
tonight. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 


